
 
 
 
Post 10249 End-of-Year Party had a great turnout.  Post 

members, their families and friends (approximately 75) 

attended this year’s party held at the Kinnaree 

Restaurant.  Thanks Jake Thomas and Rich Bronson for 

doing all the hard work and of course a big thanks to the 

Kinnaree.  

 
 
The Electric Scooter was won by Wosawadee Chantapinya one of the staffers at the Udon 
Wattana Hospital.  Congratulations hope you enjoy your new ride. 
 

                



 
 

Able to join us was Jack Stanton, Jack will be 101 in February 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   
 

 Wives enjoying the traditional Gift Exchange 
 

 
 



 
 
 

        
 
 
Best wishes for a Festive Holiday Season and we hope 2024 brings good 

health and prosperity to you and your loved ones! 


